
The Better Healthcare Technology Foundation’s Asia-Pacific Special Interest 

Group (APSIG) is excited to announce the 2023 Elekta Travel Award. This year’s 

award will enable a Medical Physicist from South East Asia to attend the Engineering 

and Physical Sciences in Medicine (EPSM) conference, 5th- 8th November 2023 

(epsm.org.au).  This is the national conference of the Australasian College of 

Physical Scientists and Engineers in Medicine. (ACPSEM).

This award is intended to further the education and professional development of the 

Award recipient as well as providing opportunities to develop relationships with 

colleagues across Australia and New Zealand.

To be considered for the award, complete the application form and include other 

required documents.. To obtain an application form or for more information ,please 

contact apsig@acpsem.org.au.  Applications must be received by 15th June 2023.
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